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To: 

•  DOALOS; 

•  Elena Temnova; 

•  Henock Legesse Workie 

Cc: 

•  'David Halpern' <dhalpern@ucsd.edu>; 

•  Elizabeth Grosso [STATE] 

Greetings DOALOS, 
  
The United States appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the latest draft of the second 
World Ocean Assessment.  In that regard, the U.S. delegation respectfully submits for consideration the 
following comment on the latest draft. 
  

• To assist readers of the WOA navigate the breadth of its content, including senior 

level scientists, managers and government officials, it would be useful if the 

summary “Keynote Points” contained individually in all thirty-two chapters are 

separated out and compiled into one separate summary document that may be 

easily and rapidly read and referred to. 

  
Best regards, 
Adam 
  

Adam J. Bloomquist 
Office of Ocean and Polar Affairs (OES/OPA) 
U.S. Department of State 
202-647-0240 
[BloomquistA@state.gov]BloomquistA@state.gov 

 


